
WSC ADVISORY #2019-015 

ACCESS TO APD INTRANET 

April 4, 2019  

 

WSC ADVISORY #2019-015 

ACCESS TO APD INTRANET 

NO ACTION REQUIRED 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  APRIL 4, 2019 

 

Waiver Support Coordinators (WSCs) should continue to access Agency for Persons with Disabilities 

(APD) systems at the links below: 

iBudget – https://apps.apd.myflorida.com  
ABC – https://abc.apd.myflorida.com  
QSI - https://qsi.apd.fl.local/login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f  
 

Some WSCs access these links from the APD Intranet page. The APD Intranet will soon no longer be 

available to WSCs. In preparation, please save the following websites for your convenience.  
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